
Week ending 01/13/2017 

 

WHAT’S AHEAD! 

HEADMASTER HIGHLIGHTS!    

SPCS Families,  

I hope everyone enjoyed their week and is looking forward to a nice 3 day week-

end. This past week we took time to recognize the outstanding efforts of our students at honors 

chapel. Thank you, students for giving your best this past semester and thank you parents and 

teachers for your continued partnership with SPCS. 

 

The rest of January will be filled with many activities. Boys and girls “Saints Classic” basket-

ball tournaments and Spirit Week is just a couple of things coming soon. Please use the Spot-

light to continue to stay informed. 

 

“Every good and perfect gift is from above, coming down from the Father” (James 1:17a). 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Bobby Hunter  

DID YOU MEET THE NEW LIBRARIAN?  

 

First grader, Luke H., worked hard on Thursday as he filled the roll of Librarian for the day.  It was 

all part of his parent’s winning bid at this year’s “On the Island” Auction.  Luke checked books in 

and out, helped teach the lessons, and had a milkshake with Mrs. Hunter.  He did a great job and 

had an even better time!   

 

Thanks for taking care of the Library for us Luke! 

http://www.stpetechristian.com/
http://www.stpetechristian.com/#!athletics/c11m6


CELEBRATE DIVERSITY! 

We have begun gearing up for our first annual Cultural Diversity Celebration Week taking 

place February 6th-10th.  This week, students began engaging in a variety of learning activities to pro-

mote a deeper understanding and appreciation for the diversity that exists among us!  

Mrs. Inverso’s Kindergarten class was creative explaining what diversity means to them.  They are so 

wise at such a young age! 

GET READY FOR SPIRIT WEEK! 

 

   

3rd -Yellow 

4th - Black 

5th - Red 

6th - Light Blue  

7th - Dark Blue 

8th - Pink 

The week of January 23rd - January 27th is SPCS SPIRIT WEEK!  This week is designed for the students to have fun while showing 

their school spirit. Each day has a different theme and the students are encouraged to dress up for that theme.  Start planning your out-

fits now…here are the days! 

Monday: 1/23 Decades Day  

Tuesday:        1/24     College Day  

Wednesday:    1/25  Character Day (no masks, weapons, or morph suits; no evil or scary characters) 

Thursday:       1/26     School Spirit Day –Red, White & Blue! 

Friday:           1/27    Class Color Day 

The following are the colors for each class for Class Color Day: 

 

K - Green  

1st - Purple  

2nd - Orange   
 

SHOW YOUR 

SCHOOL SPIRIT! 

IT”S TIME TO ENROLL FOR 2017-2018! 

Please take advantage of the early re-enrollment fee of only $160.00, per student, until February 28th.  After February 28th, our en-

rollment fee will return to our normal rate of $250.00, per student.  On February 3rd we will open enrollment to new families.  SPCS 

has been blessed and continues to welcome new students each year.  Remember, after February 3rd we cannot guarantee your student 

a spot. If you need financial assistance or have any questions concerning the family referral program or re-enrollment, please contact 

Admissions Director, Marjie Owens at 522-3000, Ext. 2103. 

   

Reenroll Today! 
 


